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Shareholders are advised that Implats’ headline earnings per share 

(HEPS) and basic earnings per share (EPS) for the financial year 

ended 30 June 2011 are expected to be between 1 075 and 1 115 

cents which is between 37% and 42% higher than that of the financial 

year ended 30 June 2010 (HEPS and EPS of 786 cents per share). 

The increase in HEPS and EPS is due to higher dollar metal prices 

and increased sales volumes.   

 

The financial information on which this trading statement is based 

has not been audited by the external auditors of Implats. 

The Company’s annual audited financial results will be released on 

25 August 2011. 
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